

Greywood Multi-Schools Trust

Headteacher Mrs V Barnes

School Lane, Hill Ridware, Rugeley WS15 3QN Tel: 01543 490354 Website: www.henrychadwick.staffs.sch.uk E-mail: office@henrychadwick.greywoodmst.co.uk

6th June 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

EARLY YEARS (NURSERY AND RECEPTION) TRIP TO PACKINGTON FARM - 14th JUNE 2022

As part of our end of term activities we have arranged for Early Years to visit Packington Farm, near Barton under Needwood for the day. This is a fantastic opportunity for the children to spend time together, outdoors, having a wonderful time.

The trip will take place on **Tuesday**, **14**th **June 2021**. Children should come into school at the normal time and we will be leaving after the register has been taken (at approx 9.35am). Transport is being provided by Packington, using a Staffordshire County Council approved coach company. We will be arriving back at school within the school day in plenty of time for the normal collection time. Nursery children who aren't normally in school on Tuesdays/Tuesday mornings or afternoons are more than welcome to join us for the day - please let me know if this is the case, to enable us to have the appropriate staff in place.

Children need to wear comfortable clothing and footwear, suitable for the weather conditions and something that you don't mind if it gets dirty. Please remember (depending on the weather) coats/waterproofs and/or sun cream/hats as the children will be spending all of the day outside. Children will need a packed lunch, snacks and drinks for the day. A packed lunch can be provided by school, if needed. Please order packed lunches with the office by Thursday, 9th June.

The trip is FREE, as it is provided as part of the Packington Farm Outreach Community work, but has still been added to Parent Pay to enable parents to give permission for the trip and provide emergency contact details etc. However, if you have any additional requirements you wish staff to be aware of please don't hesitate to speak to a member of staff.

We hope you will agree this is a fantastic opportunity for the children to spend the day exploring the outdoors.

If you have any concerns or questions, please do not hesitate to ask.

Thank you for your support.

Mrs Walsh

Every day counts..... Every minute matters....